
 

Happy Holidays to All !!! 

A few last minute items of note…. 

-If you haven’t seen City Hall lights yet, go treat yourself.  Our wonderful staff have outdone 

themselves, really festive and a great place to take your Christmas card picture!                   

-LTC (License to Carry) class is December 18th @ 5:30pm.  Perfect time to get this done, if 

you’ve ever wanted to, and makes a great gift.  Contact Randy 

Woodum RCW@AllServicesCorp.com 

-CPR class is December 19th @ 6:00pm, just in time for College kids to take and High 

Schoolers out of school….first come, first served, so sign up with Jessica at City Hall, 713-465-

2150. 

“Cocoa, Cider and Carols with City Council” December 20th at City Hall @ 6pm in front by 

the Giant Christmas Tree (Flagpole)  Bring the kids, bring a chair and blanket and come 

share what will hopefully be a new Hunters Creek tradition.  (Separate Vlinc to follow).    

-Special Thanks once again to Sheri and Wayne Gross for the beautiful decorations at the park at 

Memorial and Saddlewood.  It looks AWESOME as always. 

OK, that’s it, 

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL! 

MAYOR JIM PAPPAS 
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